
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Visitor, 

CFIA Rennes, the leading food industry  event , was due to open in a few days at the Parc des Expo 

Rennes Aéroport, for a 24th edition to take place on September 29-30 and October 1. 

 

Unfortunately, with deep regret, we announce that following the last declaration of the Minister of 

Health Olivier Veran and the lowering of the visiting number to 1,000 people, the CFIA Rennes 

(September 29-30 & October 1) is unfortunately cancelled. 

 

For you and for us, this announcement is a real heartbreak. The whole team was passionate about 

hosting the event that the food industry expected and deserved, to sustain the momentum of a 

sector that has never stopped and that was also important to thank. 

 

I also wanted to personally thank you. During this unprecedented period, your words of support have 

accompanied us in recent months and have been a real strength, as have your various marks of 

confidence. Proof that the food industry and the CFIA are one big and beautiful family. 

However, the story written by your side for over 24 years is far from over and the reunion will only 

be more beautiful. We are already looking forward to seeing you on June 8-9-10, 2021 for the next 

edition. Until then, the entire team is of course available to assist you and answer any questions you 

may have. 

Thank you for your trust and your loyalty, 

Take care of yourself, 

Best regards, 


